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(Ladson, SC) Around 11:00 a.m. this morning, Charleston County sheriff’s deputies responded 
to a single-car motor vehicle collision on Lincolnville Road near Ladson Road.  Based on 
preliminary investigation, deputies believe that the driver of the vehicle was travelling on 
Lincolnville Road towards Ladson Road when the vehicle entered into a curve and left the 
roadway, at which time it struck several trees.  The collision shut down portions of 
Lincolnville Road for a few hours.  The Traffic Division is investigating the collision. 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Traffic Fatality on Lincolnville Road 
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